MEMORANDUM


TO:
Cape Elizabeth Planning Board


FROM:
Conservation Commission


DATE:
July 14, 2010


SUBJECT:
Shore Road Path Resource Protection Permit

At the July 13, 2010 meeting, the Cape Elizabeth Conservation Commission approved, by a vote of 4-0, the following motion:

The Conservation Commisison support the Resource Protection Permit for the Shore Road Path project.
